

Dear Dr. Wingfield,

Thank you to all of the AADA members who participated in SkinPAC's first Convention Challenge! Your support helped SkinPAC raise \$68,042 from July 18-28! These funds will help SkinPAC continue its work election pro-dermatology candidates! As promised, the state recognition results are as follows:

Most Dollars Raised:

- 1. Texas \$8,176 WINNER
- 2. New York \$8,155
- 3. Georgia \$7,800

Most New Contributors:

- 1. Florida 10 WINNER
- 2. Georgia and Pennsylvania 3

Highest Average Dollars Contributed:

- 1. Arizona \$3,250 **WINNER**
- 2. Arkansas \$2,500
- 3. Illinois \$1,100

Highest Participation Rate:

- 1. New Hampshire 4.23% WINNER
- 2. Mississippi 2.59%
- 3. Georgia 2.56%

Special recognition goes to Georgia who placed in the top three in three out of the four categories. Congratulations to all of the winners, these states are the first victors of the SkinPAC Political Convention Challenge and will receive recognition in SkinPAC publications and presentations throughout the year.

Sincerely,

Larry Green, MD, FAAD Chair, SkinPAC Board of Advisors

SkinPAC's political purpose is to solicit and receive contributions to be used to make political campaign expenditures to those candidates for federal elective office, and other federal political committees, who demonstrate understanding and interest in the views and goals of the American Academy of Dermatology Association.

Contributions to SkinPAC are not deductible as charitable contributions for federal income tax purposes. SkinPAC cannot accept contributions from corporate accounts. All AADA members have the right to refuse to contribute without reprisal. Federal law prohibits us from accepting contributions from foreign nationals. Federal law requires us to use our best efforts to collect and report the name, physical address, occupation, and the name of the employer of individuals whose contributions exceed \$200 in a calendar year.